Elizabeth Hines

Regarding the Cornwall Avenue Landfill Cleanup Site, my comments are as follows:

I live in close proximity to this toxic dump area. I have a family, children, grandchildren and
neighbors who all agree with me. We were told by the Port of Bellingham that this toxic sludge and
waste: metals, ammonia, petroleum compounds, polychlorinated biphenyls, polycyclic aromatic
hydrocarbons, among other poisons, would be "TEMPORARILY" placed in the south Cornwall
Avenue site to hold until being removed, & transported and relocated to one of several toxic clean
up sites, more likely the one in Oregon.

And now this report of capping the toxic waste site to isolate contamination and control landfill gas.
UNBELIEVABLE!!!! And you are actually thinking of putting a park for children to play on on top

This toxic waste needs to be removed, relocated and cleaned & stored in a proper toxic waste
collection site!!!!

This area, as is, is harmful to people, animals & the environment including the Bellingham Bay just
feet away. [ am requesting a public hearing about the report, and I plan to be there. Please publicize
it well. The property owners pay dear taxes, and we are helping to pay for the clean up of this mess

Elizabeth Hines



